
For Winter 2024, we will be reading:
Warner, C., & Dupuy, B. (2018). Moving toward multiliteracies in foreign 
language teaching: Past and present perspectives … and beyond. Foreign 
Language Annals, 51(1), 116–128.

Come take part in this faculty-led initiative to build community among UW instructors Come take part in this faculty-led initiative to build community among UW instructors 
of foreign language around discussions of the latest research in Language Pedagogy 
and Applied Linguistics. All those involved in the instruction of foreign languages 
(teaching professors, tenure-track professors, part-time lecturers, graduate students, 
LLC staff, etc.) are welcome!

UW Language Learning Center services and events are intended to be inclusive and accessible. If at any time, you have UW Language Learning Center services and events are intended to be inclusive and accessible. If at any time, you have 
a need or concern please contact us. For accommodation requests connected to a disability or health condition contact 
Russell Hugo [rlhugo@uw.edu].

Please RSVP by February 20th, 2024:
https://depts.washington.edu/llc/news/circle/

RSVP on our website

MOVING TOWARD MULTILITERACIES IN 
FOREIGN LANGUAGE TEACHING: 
PAST AND PRESENT PERSPECTIVES...

AND BEYOND

Wednesday
February 21st
12:30-1:20 PM

Denny 159

UW LANGUAGE PEDAGOGY CIRCLE 

Winter Meeting

The UW Language Pedagogy Circle is organized by the Language Learning Center 
Light Refreshments provided.


